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Dear parents/carers 
 
I am very excited to share a class trip I would like to take St. Mary’s Class on next term, on Friday 9th May 2025 
in connection to our next topic “All Creatures Great and Small” to Slimbridge Wetland Centre.  
 
We will be travelling via coach in the morning and returning back to school before the end of the normal school 
day. Please drop off and pick up your child from school at the usual times. The children will need to bring a 
packed lunch and a water bottle (no glass bottles please). Due to the nature of activities planned for this trip, 
please ensure children are in their PE kit uniform, we will take the wellies that are in school for the children on 
the day.   
 
In fulfilling the school’s charging policy it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £19 per pupil to 
ensure this event takes place.  Your child would not be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a 
voluntary payment, but the school will not proceed with this event unless it is clear that there will be sufficient 
voluntary contributions for it to be financed. A link for payment will be made available via ParentPay.  
 
In order to adhere to our ratio policy and for the trip to go ahead, we will require 7 volunteers to attend the trip, 
please indicate on the slip below if you are in a position to be able to offer to help.  
 
Please can all slips be returned to the school office by Friday 7th March 2025 so that we can ensure that the visit 
will go ahead or reply to admin@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk.   
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Catherine Daly 

 
 
Whole school trip to Slimbridge Wetland Centre – Friday 9th May 2025 
 
I wish for my child(ren)_______________________________to attend the Slimbridge Wetland Centre. 
 
I can/cannot make the voluntary contribution of £19 via ParentPay              Please delete as appropriate 
 
I will collect my child from school/____________will collect my child from school/my child needs to go to 
OOSC on their return.  
 
I can/cannot volunteer to help on the school trip. 
Signed _______________________ Parent/Carer             Date _______________ 
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